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Gateway area corporations, citizens and service organizations are chipping in money for 
the the Rotary Club of Clinton led Eagle Point Park Lodge renovation project.

The Clinton American Legion Post 190 is the latest to join the list of those who have 
contributed to the project, helping raise more than $664,000. 

The Celebrate our Heritage, Invest in our Future Eagle Point Park Lodge renovation 
project committee is hoping to have $1 million raised by Sept. 1 so construction can start 
in early fall and be completed by spring 2016.

The Eagle Point Park Lodge was built in the 1930s. The $1 million renovation includes 
leveling out the entrances and updating the bathrooms, creating a grand entrance that 
can accommodate buses, expanding the veranda on the river side to allow for outdoor 
event space, aesthetic interior and exterior improvements plus the addition of a small 
meeting/bridal room.

If interested in contributing, mail checks to Gateway Area Foundation, P.O. Box 1024, 
Clinton, Iowa, 52732 or email epplodgeproject@gmail.com.
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